
From: Yolanda Mathew
To: Mary Gourley
Cc: Yolanda Mathew
Subject: City Council Hearing- RV Parking Ordinance- Public Comment 2/15
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 4:34:12 PM

Dear City Council,

The Barlow supports the approval of the RV Parking Ordinance as written by Police
Chief Kilgore. We look forward to moving forward and seeing progress and order in
Sebastopol.

Please include this in public comment for tonight's hearing.

Kind regards, 
YOLANDA MATHEW
Operations Director
707.806.9797
www.thebarlow.net
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